
The Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration, Center for Mental Health Services is accepting 
applications for fiscal year (FY) 2014 Tribal Behavioral Health (Short Title: Native Connections) grants. The purpose of 
this program is to prevent and reduce suicidal behavior and substance abuse and promote mental health among 
American Indian/Alaska Native young people up to and including age 24. 

This program will help grantees reduce the impact of substance abuse, mental illness, and trauma on AI/AN 
communities through a public health approach. In addition, this grant will allow AI/AN communities to support youth 
and young adults as they transition into adulthood by facilitating collaboration among agencies.   
 
Learn more and download application materials here:  http://beta.samhsa.gov/grants/grant-announcements/sm-14-013  
 
Applications are due Tuesday, June 17 2014 
 
Pre-application webinar on May 2nd, 2014 (Friday)  
Time: 3:00-4:30pm EST  
Conference number: 234259  
Participant passcode: 7676645  
 
Interested parties can register to participate on the webinar by clicking on this link:  
https://www.mymeetings.com/emeet/rsvp/index.jsp?customHeader=mymeetings&Conference_ID=2342595&passcode=76
76645  
 
1. Go to the URL listed above and choose Web RSVP under Join Events.  
2. Enter the conference number and passcode.  
3. Provide your information for the event leader and then click submit. 
 
The webinar will be recorded and posted on the sprc.org website afterwards under “SAMHSA Webinars.” 
 
Michelle M. Carnes, Ph.D. 
Public Health Analyst - Tribal + LGBTQ 
SAMHSA - Center for Mental Health Services (CMHS) 
Division of Prevention, Traumatic Stress & Special Programs  
Suicide Prevention Branch 
1 Choke Cherry Road, Office 6-1074 (<-- **NEW**) 
Rockville, MD 20857 (USPS), 20850 (UPS/FedEx) 
email:  michelle.carnes@samhsa.hhs.gov 
phone: 240-276-1869  fax: 240-276-1320   

The deeper that sorrow carves into your being, the more joy you can contain.—Kahlil Gibran, The Prophet 

The Center for Mental Health Services values your feedback. Please click on the following link to complete a brief customer survey: 
http://cmhssurvey.samhsa.gov 
  

 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 
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